
Ten Park Plaza, Room #: 7760, Boston, MA 02116
Tel: 857-368-9700, TTY: 857-368-0655

www.mass.gov/outdoor-advertising-and-signage

By Email on 9/7/2022 & By Certified Mail:  7020   1290   0000   7835   5485 

cc: Mayor Joshua A. Garcia 

Office of Outdoor Advertising
Ten Park Plaza, Suite 7760 

Boston, MA 02116

September 7, 2022 
 
Brenna Murphy McGee 
City Clerk/Registrar of Voters 
City Hall 
536 Dwight Street, Room 2 
Holyoke, MA 01040 
 
Re:  Removal of application for electronic billboard permit(s) from  

September 8, 2022 agenda 
 
Dear Ms. Murphy McGee 
 
Please be advised that the following application by Lamar Central Outdoor, LLC to 
replace an existing, unpermitted sign with an electronic billboard has been removed 
from the Office of Outdoor Advertising’s Thursday, September 8, 2022 public meeting 
agenda at the applicant’s request: 

a. 3 Country Club Road 
Application # 2022D012 (existing structure, permit #: n/a, facing north) 

b. 3 Country Club Road 
Application # 2022D013 (existing structure, permit #: n/a, facing south) 

Please note that this application will be addressed at the Thursday, October 13, 2022 
public meeting at 11:00 a.m. A registration link for this webinar will be provided to your 
office. 

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) and/or display(s) may be presented 
at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:   

The Office of Outdoor Advertising,  
Attention John R. Romano, Director 
Ten Park Plaza, Room 7760  
Boston, MA 02116 

Thank you for attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John R. Romano, Director 
MassDOT – Office of Outdoor Advertising 


